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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

    Papper Number #10324 
 
 
 
Dear, Alosios Gorby, Muchlis Hamdi, Deti Mulyati & Romly Arsyad,  

 
 
This is to inform you that the manuscript entitled: “Implementasi Kebijakan Tanah Adat 

Dan Hak-Hak Adat di Atas Tanah di  Provinsi Kalimantan Tengah”, which was sent on 

September 03, 2023, has been ACCEPTED. 

 
We are keep to ensuring a high standard of articles published in PERSPEKTIF, and the 
manuscript that is being sent to you has been submitted after a first selection process based 
on the agreement of the Associate Editors. In general, the standard of manuscripts 
forwarded to me after the vetting is good.  
 
This paper is well organized and followed the manuscript guidelines of the journal to a large 
extent. The introduction section is good and shows the importance of the study. The 
literature review is adequate. The outcomes of the study are consistent with the findings. 
The approach used is praiseworthy. In my opinion, it should be published with no revision 
again 
 
Based on the review results, this manuscript has been ACCEPTED, and will be published in 
PERSPEKTIF: Volume 12, No. 4, October 2023. 
 
We thank you very much for your contribution. Congratulations on a wonderful job. 
 
 

Warmest Regards, 
Editor In Chief 

 
 
 
 

Agung Suharyanto S.Sn, M.Si. 
 


